
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CLARIFICATION 
 
 

On 3rd February 2016, the Business Daily carried a report on page 7 to the effect 

that the National Treasury and the Capital Markets Investor Compensation Fund 

invested in the Stanlib Fahari I-Reit during the IPO carried out in November 2015. 

 

CDSC Registrars Limited, the share registrar and the IPO processing agent for the 

Stanlib Fahari I-Reit would like to clarify that neither the National Treasury nor the 

Investor Compensation Fund bought or hold any units in the Stanlib Fahari I-Reit. 

 

For more information, contact: Irene Mutiso (CDSC) on imutiso@cdsckenya.com or call 291 2000 or 

0724 256130/0733222033. 
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